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Regarding single use take away cups, I have noticed another factor creeping in. It is in some sit
down restaurants where single use cups are used. Everyone knows that tea/coffee tastes much
better from porcelain cups – the paper/plastic variety only brought in for people on the go. If we
continue to accept this practise, restaurant owners will no longer need wash up personnel or
even sinks so porcelain cups will become a thing of the past.
If we are in a sit down restaurant, we should insist on real cups.
Regards

Need information and advice on COVID-19? Go to www.hse.ie/coronavirus




